
 

 
 

 

 

 

TALAVERA JUNIOR SCHOOL 

Gun Hill, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 1RG 

    Telephone No: 01252 322156  

www.talaverajunior.co.uk 

Executive Head: Mrs A Webb * Head of School: Mrs L Harman-Box 

 

Monday 7th July 2025 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
Important messages 

Year 4 DT Project – Voluntary Contribution Request 

 

Over the course of this half-term, Year 4 pupils have been working hard on an exciting Design 

and Technology (DT) project. As part of their learning, they have researched, designed and 

constructed their very own bird hide. This hands-on project has not only encouraged 

creativity and teamwork but also helped pupils to develop key skills such as measuring, cutting 

and joining materials. 

 

To help cover the cost of the materials used, we are kindly asking for a voluntary contribution 

of £2 per child. Your support enables us to continue offering these enriching and practical 

learning experiences. 

 

Please send contributions in a clearly labelled envelope to your child’s class teacher by Friday 

11th July 2025. 

 

Thank you very much for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss R Burnett 

Year 4 Leader 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


